
Science Fair

It is with great pride that we can report on a successful
Edugro festival with some exceptional results that go with

our children’s fantastic conduct during the trip. We
received some commendable results. 

-Our U10 Soccer boys placed first in their respective
league.

-Our U11 Soccer boys placed 3rd in their respective league. 
-Our Chess Team placed first.

-Our Grade 6 and 7 Orators place first with our 4 and 5
learners coming in second place. 

-Our Robotics team placed second. 
-Our other Soccer and Netball Teams also played admirably

and I am confident of even more future successes. 

Well done to our entire team. 

The Intersen Phase Science Fair took
place this week with our learners
really excelling in their design and
application of their ideas. It was

encouraging to hear them present
their experiments with such passion.

A huge thank you to the many
parents that came out to support as
well as our Natural Science teachers
for the amazing work that was done

behind the scenes. 

We have reached
the end of our

extramural cycle for
the term as we look

to focus on the
upcoming

examinations for our
Intersen Phase
learners. I am

confident that they
are all busy with

their preparations
and will receive

results consistent
with their abilities

and hard work. 
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Our Foundation Phase Learners were involved in their
own Elections this week and were introduced to the
Democratic Process. We will release the results of these
elections soon. 
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